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We would love to hear your comments, please get in touch via our webpage 
community.alungriffiths.co.uk or contact the schemes Public Liaison Officer, Gail Jones on 

0330 041 2182 or Dyfibridgeenquiries@alungriffiths.co.uk 
    Follow us on Twitter @alungriffiths_ 

Would you like to join our A487 
Dyfi Bridge Project team?  

Griffiths has been appointed as the Main 
Contractor by the Welsh Government to 
construct the A487 New Dyfi Bridge.   
We feel extremely privileged to have been 
awarded this contract and are very much 
looking forward to beginning our works, as well 
as meeting the residents and the wider 
community of Machynlleth.  
Works will begin onsite in May 2021 and are 
anticipated to be completed by Summer 2023.  
Over the next couple of months, we will be 
mobilising our work force, setting up our site 
compound and undertaking site clearance 
works. Construction of the new bridge will 
commence in August 2021.  

You can keep up to date with the progress of our works via the schemes 
dedicated webpage www.community.alungriffiths.co.uk/dyfibridge  
Or by following us on Twitter @alungriffiths_  
Alternatively if you would like to receive project newsletters and updates direct 
to your email address you can sign up to our mailing list here:  
https://mailchi.mp/alungriffiths/dyfibridge or by scanning this QR Code: 

Gail Jones has been appointed as the 
schemes dedicated Public Liaison Officer. If 
you have any questions relating to the 
project, Gail’s contact details can be found at 
the foot of this bulletin.  

As part of our commitment to provide employment 
opportunities to local people, we are looking to recruit a 
full-time Administrative Assistant to support our Team 
from our Machynlleth office. You must be able to use 
Microsoft Word and Excel and be a fluent Welsh speaker. 
Working hours can be flexible.  
For further information please contact our Office Manager 
Michelle Jones on 01654 702 703 / 07812 003 012 
Or via email at michelle.jones@alungriffiths.co.uk 

Keep up to date with the construction of the 
New Dyfi Bridge 

Public Liaison Officer, 
Gail Jones

Your data will be stored within GDPR rules and not shared with any third parties and used only in accordance with your chosen project(s) and 
only for the duration of those works


